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To City Council,

I am writing in support of the City’s purchase of the Hemlock Parcel for parkland and green space.

This would provide needed green space in the underserved area of Shoreline, mature native conifers and important
run off filtering in the Echo Lake watershed.

Thank you,

Ann Michel
Friends of Echo Lake
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